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ANNOUNCEMENT  
 
 
 

Announcement on the progress of the restoration works at the 
Electricity Distribution Network in areas that have been affected by 

the fires  

 HEDNO continues informing and updating the public, and would like to 
announce that today, Thursday, 12 August 2021, works for the restoration 
of the massive-scale damages that have been caused at the Electricity 
Distribution Network due to the fires that broke out across the country are 
continuing.    

  More specifically, according to the data released by the Central 
Greece Region Department of HEDNO, in Northern Evoia and the areas of 
Limni, Mantoudi and Agia Anna, reconnection to electricity has been 
completed to a great extent. Reconnection is pending for 7 locations and a 
few individual customers. Similarly, in the areas of Istiaia and Aidipsos, 
reconnection has also been completed to a great extent and it is still pending 
for 2 locations and a few individual customers. We would like to stress that for 
all respective areas in Northern Evoia, power generators have been installed 
at all major pump stations, in coordination with the Regional and Municipal 
Authorities. 

 
 According to the data released by the Peloponnese-Epirus Region 
Department of HEDNO, in Pyrgos and more specifically, the area of Archaia 
Olympia, reconnection has been completed. In Sparti, and more specifically in 
the area of Eastern Mani, 96% of the accounts have been restored while the 
villages of Sidirokastro, Myrsini, Lygera, Konakia, Polyaravos and Krini are still 
disconnected. However, today we are expecting reconnection of Marathea and 
Platanos and until tomorrow, for the rest of Agios Vasileios. Please note that 
in this area, the network has suffered extensive damages at locations which 
are not easily accessed while efforts to transport power generators are 
ongoing. In Tripoli, and more specifically in the area of Gortynia, reconnection 
has been completed at 30%. More specifically, the villages of Raches, 
Lykochori, Tripotamia, Kapellitsa, Chranoi and Fanaraki have been 
reconnected. Reconnection is still pending for Chora, Neochori, Livadaki and 
the villages of the old Municipality of Loutra Iraias (Chrisochori, Iamatikes 
Piges, Loutra, Litharos, Agioneri, Parnassos, Ochthia, Pyrris, Agios Ioannis of 
Arcaia Iraia, Lotis, Liodora and Katraki). Efforts are made to transport power 



 
 

 

generators to this areas in order to connect them to electricity as soon as 
possible. 
  

Finally, according to the data released by the Attica Region 
Department of HEDNO, reconnection to electricity for the areas of Attica 
that were affected by the fires has been achieved at 99%. 

 You are reminded that for the quick and safe reconnection of all 
affected accounts, citizens are advised to check the cable line of the general 
panel of the property and the HEDNO meter for damage indications, such as 
black spots or insulator burstings. If they do find such indications, they must 
immediately call an electrician, who shall check and repair the cable, if 
necessary. 
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